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                                 May 13 - 17, 2024 

Monday 
May 13 

Tuesday 
May 14 

Wednesday 
May 15 

Thursday 
May 16 

Friday 
May 17 

(CDAB) 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PLT (CDAB) 
 

PLT 8:30 9:45 
Block C 9:50 10:50 
Block D 10:55 11:55 
Recess 11:55 12:05 
Block A 12:10 1:10 
Lunch 1:10 1:50 

Block B 1:55 2:55 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cambie Commons Open 
3:00pm – 4:40pm 

CLC Conference Day #3 
School Starts @ 8:30am 

 

Home Room 9:00 9:20 

Session 1 9:25 9:55 

Transition 5 Minutes  

Session 2  10:00 10:30 

Intermission 10:30 11:00 

Session 3 11:05 11:35 

Transition 5 Minutes 

Session 4 11:40 12:10 

Lunch  12:10  12:55 

Session 5 1:00 1:30 

Film Critique 
(Homeroom) 

1:35 2:00 

 
 

PLT (CDAB) 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

PLT 8:30 9:45 
Block C 9:50 10:50 
Block D 10:55 11:55 
Recess 11:55 12:05 
Block A 12:10 1:10 
Lunch 1:10 1:50 

Block B 1:55 2:55 
 

 

Volunteer Hour 
Tracking  Forms DUE 

 
 
 

PAC Meeting – AGM 
@6:30pm  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Cambie Commons Open 
3:00pm – 4:40pm 

           (CDAB) 
 
 
 

 

PRO-D-Day 

 
NO SCHOOL! 

 
 

 

 

Notice of late Return 
If your child will be returning after September 5, 2024, it is very IMPORTANT 
to let the school office know. Please visit our school website  
to fill out and submit our Notice of Late Return 2024/25.  You can find the 
direct link Here 

 
Student and Family Affordability Fund 
 

The provincial government recently announced a renewal of one-
time funds for the  Student and Family Affordability Fund. This fund 
is designed to assist families who require financial assistance with 
school-related costs in the following areas: 

• school and course fees 

• school supplies and course materials 

• field trips 

• school-related extracurricular opportunities  

• clothing and footwear required for sports and school activities  
Please reach out to Cambie Principal, Marcy 
Timmins, mtimins@sd38.bc.ca if you are in need of assistance.  As 
always, all requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will 
be respected. We want to work with our families to ensure that our 
students, your children, have everything they need to be successful 
at school. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can help. 
 
 

Cambie PAC AGM 
Message from Cambie PAC re: AGM 
The Cambie PAC had a busy year including financial allocation of Gaming 
Funds, additional fundraising for Scholarships and Bursaries, and assisting 
and sponsoring school events such as Teacher Appreciation and Grade 7 
Welcome Dinner. On behalf of the Cambie PAC , I would like to invite all 
parents and guardians to the May 16 - All General Meeting at 6:30pm held 
both in person at the library and virtually through Teams. It is the last meeting 
of the school year where we will recap the year, updated by the Dry Grad 
Committee, discuss some final events and prepare for 2024/25 school year. 
But the most important aspect of the AGM is to elect new PAC Executive. 
Every year we must elect PAC Officers including Chair/Co-Chairs, Treasurer, 
Secretary, and Members at Large. It is a requirement to have a fully elected 
Executive for the PAC to not only function but qualify for the Government 
Gaming Grant (which makes up 75% of our funding). The Gaming Grant is 
integral for funding student extra-curriculars, sports teams, clubs, Student 
Council, Dry Grad, and teacher initiatives. 
Please consider coming out the PAC Meetings, getting involved with an 
event, and possibly taking on a PAC Position. We have small group of 
dedicated volunteers, but as their kids graduate, we need new parents to join 
in. On a personal note, I have been involved with school PAC since my kids 
were in Kindergarten at Hamilton Elementary. I have found the PAC to be a 
great place to connect to the school, be informed of school culture, be a part 
of school events through volunteering, and meet other parents. I strongly 
encourage other parents to consider getting involved with their PACs. 
 

Thank-you, 
 

Nicole Okano 
Cambie PAC Chair 

Bike Week  
Go By Bike Week is a celebration of cycling, where everyone in Metro 
Vancouver is encouraged to give cycling a try and motivate those who 
already do to keep riding. Registrations are now open. 
 
 

Service Awards 
 

Attention all Grade 12 Students! If you wish to be considered for a 
Service Award, you must submit your Volunteer Hours Tracking 

Form to the Office by Thursday May 16, 2024. 
 
Is your child graduating this year... 
 

Post-Secondary Institution (PSI) Selections for 2024 Graduates 
Please remind graduating students to make their PSI selections in 
the Student Transcripts Service (STS). Most public B.C. and Alberta 
universities and colleges and the Ontario Universities’ Application 
Centre (OUAC) can retrieve ongoing transcript updates as soon as 
authorized by the student in STS. 

 
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

May 15 CLC Conference Day #3 

May 16 Volunteer Hour Tracking  Forms DUE!!! 

May 16 PAC Meeting – AGM @6:30pm 

May 17 Pro-D-Day – NO SCHOOL  

May 19 Bubble Tea Ordering Closes 

May 20 Victoria Day – NO SCHOOL  

May 21 Block Rotation Day – D-C-B-A 

May 23 Cambie Awards Night @ 7:00pm 

June 5 Athletic Awards Banquet 

June 6 Staff Collab Classes start @ 9:50am 

Valedictory Guest Tickets – NOW AVAILABLE 
Our Valedictory guest tickets will be on sale starting Monday May 13, 2024. Tickets are 
$10.00 each.  Extra tickets can be purchased on School Cash online or you can bring in cash 
or cheque (payable to H.J. Cambie).  First Come First Served! If you make payment online, 
you or your grade 12 student MUST pick up the ticket from Ms. Ng at the office – you 
will need the physical tickets to gain entry into the Chan Centre.  Please note that each 
grade 12 student participating in the Valedictory ceremony will be receiving 2 complimentary 
guest tickets (distributed at the rehearsal on June 13).  Please only purchase extra guest 
tickets if you require additional tickets.   
 

Bubble Tea – Brought to you by Cambie PAC 
If you missed the chance the first time, The Bubble Tea Truck is coming back!! 
PAC Bubble Tea Pre-Order (pick-up lunch hour Wednesday May 22 ): 
 

1. Brown Sugar Milk Tea - $6.00 add Pearls +.75 add Coconut Jelly +.75 
2. Taro Milk Tea - $6.00 add Pears +.75 add Coconut Jelly +.75 
3. Lychee Green Tea - $6.00 add Pearls +.75 add Coconut Jelly +.75 
4. Exotic Fruit Tea - $6.00 add Pearls +.75 add Coconut Jelly +.75 

 
Deadline to order by Sunday May 19 at  Midnight. 
To Order: https://richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/78541/125/False/True 

 

Cambie Yearbook Now on Sale!  
 

 The Cambie 2023-2024 Yearbook Pre-order 
deadline is Sunday, April 21st. Purchases cannot be 
guaranteed after the deadline - we ran out last year! 
Please visit School Cash Online to secure your copy 
today! 

 
 

Flip the Script - Sexual assault workshop May 25th & 26th 
Saying NO isn’t always easy, flip the Script on Sexual Assault. Join this 2-day evidence-based 
program where young women learn about healthy boundaries and sex. On May 25 th & 26th 
from 10:00am – 5:00pm in the Games Room @ Cambie Community Center   
During this 2-day workshop youth will learn to : 
- Trust their instincts of when they feel uncomfortable or unsafe. 
- Explore their values on relationships & sex. 
- Practice defending themselves. 
- Know how to help a friend. 
For more information, please click Here 
Email elee5@richmond.ca to register today!   
Hurry! There are only 20 spots available!!! All self-identified women aged 15-18 welcome 
 

Mental Health Awareness Month  
With Mental Health Awareness Month coming up in May the Mental Health Promotion Club 
is busy planning activities to celebrate this year's theme  
A Call to be Kind.  Our activities centre around understanding that we need to be kind to 
others and take care of ourselves.  Key messages to students are being kind involves ensure 
we get the support we need, and taking care of ourselves involves developing a healthy 
lifestyle.   
The activities include two initiatives: 
Move In May   - May 14,16,21&23, A participation-based contest to get active during the 
month of May at lunch.  More Information to follow  

 
Summer Learning Information and Registration Details. 
 

Please check out this link. 
https://hjcambie.sd38.bc.ca/news/2024/04/summer-learning-2024 
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